

## Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please find attached to this letter, your son's first assessment report of this academic year. You will find that your son's targets have changed from previous years. This is due to the fact that we are now, as a school, given more information about children's Key stage 2 scores and what the government expect them to convert to at GCSE. Taking this more refined data and your son's assessments at the end of the last academic year into account, we are now able to set more bespoke targets for different subject areas.

The end point at GCSE remains the same, however, the progress journey your son is on is more in line with his own rates of progress. This means that he may need to make more progress over the next year in some subject areas than others to reach his end goal. This does not mean however that he should sit back in subjects where he has made good progress, on the contrary, he should keep pushing to achieve even higher and greater things.

Please do not hesitate to contact your son's head of year or individual subject teachers if you wish to discuss his report in more detail.

Yours sincerely

Miss A Freeman Head of School

Principal: Mr David Hayes BA (Hons) QTS CIPD Head of School: Miss Alicia Freeman BA (Hons) QTS NPQH The De La Salle Academy, Carr Lane East, Liverpool, L11 4SG

T: 0151-546-3134 E: hello@de-la-salle.co.uk W: www.de-la-salle.co.uk



















